REQUEST FOR COMPETITIVE SEALED PROPOSAL 

CONSTRUCTION OF NEW CENTRAL FIRE STATION (BUDA, TEXAS)
 
Hays County Emergency Services District No. 8 is seeking Competitive Sealed Proposals from qualified offerors to provide construction services for the New Central Fire station project. The project includes demolition of the existing fire station and construction of a new central fire station, administration offices and training facility.

Competitive Sealed Proposals will be received no later than 2:00 PM on June 23, 2022.
 
Competitive Sealed Proposals, may be hand delivered or mailed in a sealed package clearly marked with the interested firm’s name, return address, CSP No. 22-01 and bid opening date and time, addressed to Hays County ESD No. 8, Central Fire Station, 209 Jack C. Hays Trail, Buda, Texas 78610. The RFP will be posted on Virtual Builders Exchange and Miller Planroom.  For more information, please contact Bob Farmer, bfarmer@agcm.com, (512) 284-6738.
 
Hays County ESD No. 8 reserves the right to accept or reject any and all proposals and to accept only those proposals which are in the best interest of the Hays County ESD No. 8.  
 

